
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

10 September 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Year 6 Open Morning and Open Evening  
 
We are delighted to invite you to our Year 6 Open Morning and Open Evening and can now officially open 
the bookings for the Open Morning. 
 
Open Morning – Thursday 16 September  
Tours will begin at 9.15am and the final tour will finish at 12.00pm, tours will last approximately 30 – 45 
minutes and require booking in advance. Tours are limited to 30 people per time slot, we will split each 
group of 30 into 3 tour groups of 10 for every time slot.  
 
Due to Covid restrictions, places this year are limited to the Year 6 student and one accompanying adult 
only; please note that, for safeguarding reasons, all students must be accompanied by an adult. On the 
morning, you will be met in the main reception by members of staff who will also be available for questions 
at the end of your tours. You will be given a guided tour by our Year 9 and Year 10 Form Representatives, 
during which you will witness the normal running of our school and be able to ask questions of your 
student tour guide. For the safety of our students, staff and each other, we ask that all visitors to the school 
wear a face-covering when inside the buildings. Hand sanitisers will be available on entry. 
 
To book your place, please click the link below. Please follow the prompts, completing all information fields 
and click the ‘Register’ button to complete your booking. You will receive a confirmation email. 
 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/170404524520  
 
Bookings for the Open Evening on Thursday 30th September, which runs from 4.30pm until 7pm, will open 
next week. 
 
We look forward to welcoming as many of you as possible to both events. 
 

Yours sincerely 

  

Mrs L Pond 

Headteacher 

Mr M Hickin 

Associate Assistant Headteacher 
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